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Dates for your dairy 

Monday 21st September 6pm: Friends of Moorlands 

AGM (virtual meeting) all welcome parents 

welcome to attend. 

Friday 23rd October: End of half term 

Tuesday 3rd November: Children back to school 

 

We are currently unable to hold all our usual events 

and so our normal busy school calendar is looking 

quite bare! We are working on ways that we can 

bring some of these events to you virtually and will 

try to keep you as informed as possible via the 

newsletter, website and Dojo. 

Reading Books 

Can we ask all children in Y4 , Y5 and Y6 to have a 
good search at home for any reading books they 
may have had when we had to close so abruptly 
in March. Our reading book shelves are looking 
very depleted and we would love to see them 
overflowing again. 

Stars of the week 
Friends of Moorlands 

 

Don’t forget the AGM on Monday 21st September. 

The link for the meeting has been emailed out and is 

also on Class Dojo.  

It would be really nice to see some new faces and 

meet our new members during this strange time. 

We are also busy thinking ways to support school 

while we can’t hold events, if you have any ideas 

please let us know whether via the school office or 

on the Friends of Moorlands Facebook page. 

Thank you. 

3C Matilda 

3P Max T 

4L Archie G 

4S Lily M 

WN Sonny 

5C Gabriel 

5D Lewis  

6G Samuel P 

6T Francesa 

Virtual Recorder Lessons 

Please can we remind parents who have received an email 
regarding virtual recorder lessons to reply to Mrs Quirk as 
soon as possible as lessons are starting next week. 

Thank you. 


